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“Together We Can"
“Ensemble, Nous Pouveus™

ALLEN G. BODECHON
Chief of Police! Chef de Police
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Office of the Chicf of Police

‘nvayer toute i correspondence au:

Burcan dw Chef de Police
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(806) 648-3200

Fax/Télécopieur:
(5065) G48-3304

E-mail/Courriel:
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SAINT JOFIN

Explore our past!
Explorez notre passé
Discover your futtre!

Découvres votre avenir

EBE-E43-3364 S.J.POLICE ADMIM.

February 23, 2007

Madame Diane Rhéaume
Secretary General CRTC
CRTC

Ottawa, ON K1A ON2

Dear Madame Rhéaume:

Subject: Letter of Support
Article 7 of CRTC 2007-1, application numbers
2006-0508-2 and 2006-0509-0

[ am writing in support of the above noted applications, submitted by Avis
de Rescherche TV and All Points Bulletin TV, to obtain Public Interest
status under provisions of the Broadcasting Act.

The Saint John Police Force views the service proposed by All Points
Bulletin as a very important communication tool with a fremendous
amount of potential. A television network dedicated solely to law
enforcement agencies across the country will provide police agencies with
a direct link to the public to instantly share vital information on suspects,
missing persons and other law enforcement issues that require public
attention. This service could result in significant investigational
consequences.

Limited resources and financial restraints prevent many police
organizations from utilizing the TV as a means to inform and educate the
public on crime prevention issues. This service will fill that void and
enhance crime prevention programs by providing quality produced safety
and prevention messages through the collaboration and participation of
police agencies and other concerned organizations.

I fully endorse the applications of Avis de Rescherche TV and All Points
Bulletin TV and strongly believe it is in the public interest to provide this
type of service Canada wide.

Yours trply,

Alen G. Bodechon
Chief of Police
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